
 

TENNESSEE GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

FISCAL REVIEW COMMITTEE 

 

         FISCAL NOTE 

 

          

         HB 378 

 
          January 24, 2023 

 

HB 378 

 

SUMMARY OF BILL:  Increases, from 30 days to 60 days, the length of time within 

which an individual may request a hearing, pursuant to the Uniform Administrative Procedures 

Act, following a denial of an individual’s application for an employee permit authorized by the 

Alcoholic Beverage Commission.    
 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

• The denied applicant is only eligible to request a hearing if the applicant fails to meet the 

requirements pursuant to Tenn. Code Ann. § 57-3-703(a), but is otherwise eligible for a 

permit.   

• Lengthening the period of time by 30 days when a denied applicant is eligible to request 

a hearing with an administrative law judge or hearing officer in an attempt to reverse the 

initial denial will not significantly impact the number of hearings or the number of 

authorized permits. Any fiscal impact will be not significant.   

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 
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